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I am absolutely against the recommended changed. There is no evidence base that these
changes will improve patient outcomes.

GPs are always running short on time, chasing reports, following up patients, consulting
peers and other specialists, attending weekend conferences, many like myself spending
time in publishing articles and research.

More onerous CPD activities, low income, low morale will certainly push many GPs
towards early retirement. This situation is putting off many medical students in considering
general practice as a career of choice.

Already studies show a growing shortage of GPs because majority are close to retiring age
and larger female workforce working shorter

Hours for children and home duties.

I am sure to revolt if this crazy goes ahead.
Dr. F. Miyra
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